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Hertfordshire’s Learning Disability Partnership Boa rd.  

                         

 

We are looking for family carers to volunteer their 

time and join us on the partnership board. 

 

Are you a family carer of an adult (18+) with a learning disability? 

or  

A family carer of a child with a learning disability going through 

transition into Adult Services?  

 

• Would you like to join other partners on the board in helping to 
make the lives of people with learning disabilities and family carers 
better? 

• Would you be willing to get involved and bring the voice of carers 
to the meetings? 

• Do you have good ideas and can think of solutions ? 

• Would you be willing to work in partnership with other members 
and carers to come up with solutions to issues and concerns? 

• We are looking for 5 family carer members, just like you, to play an 
active part in the Learning disability partnership board.  

• Come along to one of our recruitment events on September  8th 

(East Herts) and 9th (West Herts) to find out more and apply.   
 
• If you are interested but you can’t make these dates, still contact 

us and we will be very pleased to discuss a possible alternative.  
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Information about the partnership board.  

• The board has a wide range of partnership board members. 

• The focus of our work is about adults with learning disabilities in 
Hertfordshire. 

• We want to help make the lives of people with learning disabilities 
and family carers better.  

• Partnership Board Meetings are held each month on a Thursday or 
Friday alternately, from 10:00-13:00, centrally in the county. 

• Our family carer partnership board members are valued and they 
have an equal say as a member of the Learning Disability 
Partnership Board. 

• We have a new 5 year work plan.  You could help develop the 
action plans linked to this for next year. 

• There will be an induction, support and guidance from Carers in 
Herts and the Learning Disability Partnership Board Manager.  

 
• Travel expenses for attending partnership board meetings can be 

claimed back. 
 

 
If you have any questions or would like to attend o ne of the days 
please contact Kim or Sue by Tuesday 26 th August 2014 for more 
details and venue information.   
 
Sue Haynes (Learning Disability Development Worker) of Carers in 
Hertfordshire via tel. no. 01992 586 969 or email address  
susan.haynes@carersinherts.org.uk  

 
Or 

 
Kim Warwick (Learning Disability Partnership Board Manager) via tel. no 
01438 844083 or email address kim.warwick@hertfordshire.gov.uk 

 
We very much look forward to hearing from you! 

 
Thank you  ! 
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